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Alumni Spotlight

Tami Mitchell, a 1992 graduate of UWL’s
Political Science and Business
Administration programs, has built an
impressive legal career with a JD from
Marquette University Law School and an LLM
from the Army JAG School. She credits UWL
with sharpening her critical thinking,
attention to detail, and public speaking skills
—key assets in litigating complex 4th
Amendment cases and an asset to any legal
career. Mitchell encourages students to
question media narratives, evaluate legal
accuracy over popular opinion, and embrace
concise communication, principles she honed
during her time at UWL.

Alex J. Becker is a 2020 graduate of UWL’s
Political Science and Public Administration
program. He was inspired by the political
climate of 2017 to be a POLPUB student and
to pursue a career in law. Now a graduate
from the University of Wisconsin Law School,
and an attorney at Murphy Desmond S.C.,
Becker credits UWL with fostering his sense
of civic virtue. He encourages students to
ask tough questions, engage with diverse
perspectives, and approach every issue with
humility and a willingness to learn.
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AnnoucementsAnnoucements  

Make sure to check out our
two students orgs on

Myorgs!

Congrats to Dr. Kovari who was
presented with the David Krings

Foundation award by the National
Association of County
Administrations which

recognized his work on Tax
Increment Financing! Way to go

Dr. Kovari! 
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Search Public Administration....

Search Politics...

Search Law....

Administrative
Assistant in
the Zoning
Department Wisconsin

Progress
fellowship

Litigation
Paralegal in
Minneapolis 



Advising in Room 1209 in Centennial Hall



Apply
here!

AnnoucementsAnnoucements  

Congratulations to Makenzie B. (Social Studies
Major), Brandon F. (Public Administration Major and

Legal Studies Minor), and Brett L. (Legal Studies
Minor) for winning our Career Fair drawing! Check your

email for a message from Dr. Van Liere on how to
claim your $25 gift cards to the UWL Bookstore.

Did you attend the career fair? 

Stand out with the POLPUB Honors Program! Dr.
Hultquist recommends checking out this opportunity to

participate in undergraduate research and explore topics
that interest you. Scan the QR code to learn more!


